
I know that this is last minute, but I want to let Committee members know that I support HB 3470 and encourage 

them to do so as well. Global warming is the biggest challenge of our lifetimes and it’s time we our words into 

actions.  

 

Please vote yes on this important legislation and send HB 3470 to the full House for a vote.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ray Neff 

1741 W 10th Ave  

Eugene, OR 97402 

 


